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If you wish to donate any baked 

goods (nut free) for the Bake 

Sale on Tuesday please could 

you drop them off at the main 

office that morning. Thank you  

Upcoming Events… 

Mon Jul 2nd 

 New Starters visit  

Tues Jul 3rd  

 Tombola and Bake Sale 

(straight after school) 

Wed Jul 4th  

 Forest School Year 2 

 Y6 Leavers Trip to Summit 

Thur Jul 5th  

 Sports Day – KS1 9.30, KS2 

1.30pm 

Fri Jul 6th  

 9.15am Find Out Friday  

- Yr 5 & Yr 6 

All school run clubs have now 

finished (apart from the one off 

Dodgeball Group 2 extra session 

on 10th July).  The final Magical 

Maths session is 11th July. 

 

Here comes the Summer 

Sun! 

Thank you to ‘York Against 

Cancer for the sunhats given to 

us again this year – the children 

have been able to enjoy the 

sunshine safely.   

 

 

Please continue to send 

suncream, sunhats and water 

bottles. 

Reports will be coming home 

soon.  If you require a copy of 

your child’s report to be sent to 

a parent who lives at another 

address please let the office 

know as soon as possible. 

If you require an appointment at 

Parents Evening on Wed 18th 

July, please contact your child’s 

teacher direct.  Appointments 

will not be issued on Parentmail 

on this occasion. 

 

Hemingbrough’s Got Talent on 

Tour takes place this evening at 

6.30pm.  Performers and 

backstage crew should come 

to the main entrance at 5.45pm 

to be registered. People who 

have bought seats on 

Parentpay should register at the 

main entrance no earlier than 

6.15pm (no physical tickets will 

be sent out).  Refreshments will 

be on sale in the interval. 

 

As per our recent class structure letter we have been recruiting for a 

teacher to work part time in both EYFS and Year 4.  We are very 

pleased to announce that Mrs West (who has been working in 

school for the past 2 years) will be taking on the role. 
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